
CAC Minutes 
For the meeting of April 19, 2018 

 
CAC MEMBERS IN ATTENDANCE: Josh Baile, Emily Orbanek, Rich Newton (phone), Mike Cowan, 
Loretta Pineda, Bethany Gravell, Gary Martinez 
CAC MEMBERS ABSENT: John Stafford, Paul Aldretti, Hunter Causey 
 
Guests:  
Tim Flynn 
 
Denver Water Staff: Katie Knoll, Heather Stauffer, Cindy Brady, Jeannine Shaw 

Opening Remarks, Public Comments, Agenda and Minutes 

March minutes approved. April agenda approved. 

No public comment 

Denver Water Update 

Provided in written format to all members. 

 
CAC Business 

• Jeannine Shaw gave the CAC an update on planning for the focus groups this summer. 

Snowpack Update 

Cindy Brady presented the latest figures for snowpack in Denver Water’s collection system. 
Presentations were sent to the committee in advance. 

High Line Canal Conservancy 

Harriet Crittenden LaMair gave the CAC an update on the High Line Canal Conservancy’s work 
on the future of the High Line Canal. Harriet offered an opportunity for the CAC to volunteer on 
the High Line this summer. Jeannine Shaw will work with the High Line Canal Conservancy to set 
up that volunteer event.  

 

 


